
FEATHER RIVER RAIL SOCIETY 
 

DATE:   February 2016 

ITEM:  Department Report 

FROM:  Eugene Vicknair 

SUBJECT: Funding 
 

Union Pacific Foundation Grant 

Vice-President Steve Habeck has informed me that we have been successful in our application for the 
Union Pacific Foundation Grant to support our archives program.  As directed by the Board, we applied 
for $3,000 toward work on an archives research room.  With the award of the grant, a final proposal for 
the room will be presented at the March meeting for review and approval. 

 

Future Grants 

I have been continuing my work with the grant writing / seeking agency that we were referred to by the 
city of Portola.  We have identified about 5 appropriate grants and are working toward at least 2 
applications for the first part of 2016. 
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